
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
MODIFICATION OF 
CITY OF FARRELL 

FY 2022 and FY 2023 CDBG PROGRAM 
 
The City of Farrell will hold a public hearing on their FY 2022 and FY 2023 Community Development 

Block Grant (CDBG) modification requests to the Pennsylvania Department of Community and Economic 

Development on Monday, April 28, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. in City of Farrell Council Chambers, Farrell, PA.  

16121.  

The purpose of the public hearing is to allow all citizens of the city the opportunity to review and 

comment on the modification requests for the FY 2022 and FY 2023 CDBG programs.  For FY 2022, the 

city proposes to modify their grant from Code Enforcement and Administration to Public Facilities 

(Spearman Ave). For FY 2023, the City of Farrell proposes to modify their grant from Parks/Recreation 

Facilities (Veteran’s Square) to Public Facilities (Spearman Ave). 

All interested citizens are encouraged to attend and will be afforded the opportunity to provide oral 

testimony at the public hearing and/or written comments that may be addressed to the Mercer County 

Regional Planning Commission (MCRPC) at 2491 Highland Road, Hermitage, PA 16148, 

cconti@mcrpc.com. Comments may be submitted until May 12,2025. 

This meeting is accessible to individuals with disabilities and/or for persons with Limited English 

Proficiency. If you wish to attend and require special accommodations, please notify MCRPC 72 hours in 

advance at (724) 981-2412 (for TDD – dial 711 plus (724) 981-2412) or at cconti@mcrpc.com. 

Kimberly Doss,  

Mayor, City of Farrell 
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